
THE NEW YORK PUBLIC LIBRARY RETIREES ASSOCIATION

Founded in 1993, The NYPL Retirees Association is an independent organization open to retirees of NYPL from all
areas of the Library: clerical, professional, and support. Everyone is welcome. Current staff members who are still
working and are 55 and older are also invited to join. Our purpose is to advocate in areas of common concern for
retirees, support library services, and provide educational and recreational programs for members. Our Newsletter
is published twice yearly and contains articles and brief news notes from our members.

The annual dues are $15 for one year or $40 for three years. The membership year runs from January through
December. There is also a check-box to indicate that you are making a donation to our Oral History Project. Make
your check payable to The NYPL Retirees Association. If you are a new member, please supply full membership
information for our records. If you are renewing and there are no changes, enter your name and check “no
changes.” Detach below and send the form and your check, along with the News Sheet (optional), to:

The NYPL Retirees Association
c/o Jane Kunstler

175 West 93rd Street #5J
New York, NY 10025

PLEASE PRINT

THE NEW YORK PUBLIC LIBRARY RETIREES ASSOCIATION
2020 MEMBERSHIP FORM

NAME: E-MAIL:

ADDRESS:

HOME PHONE #: CELL PHONE #:

□NEW MEMBER □RENEWAL

□ONE YEAR, $15 □THREE YEARS, $40 □DONATION TO THE ORAL HISTORY PROJECT

□NO CHANGES □NEW ADDRESS □NEW PHONE □NEW E-MAIL

!NAME AND PHONE NUMBER OF A CONTACT PERSON! (Optional)

NAME: PHONE #:


